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So much is happening in the Anglican world. Sometimes it's hard
to make sense of it all.

The Anglican Network in Canada is planning gatherings nationwide this Fall
to report on recent developments – like Lambeth and the Global Anglican
Future conferences. We will also outline what we see happening in Canada
and North America and how we are preparing.

Meeting planned for Victoria:

September 29, Monday, 7:30-9:30 pm
Cridge Centre for the Family
1307 Hillside Avenue, Victoria

For a full schedule of meetings, call 1-866-361-2642 or see
www.anglicannetwork.ca

Members of Anglican Network in Canada (ANiC) are committed to remaining:
• faithful to Holy Scripture and established Anglican doctrine.
• in full communion with orthodox Anglicans worldwide.
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